
	
 

Small Animal Internal Medicine Specialist 

Veterinary Specialists Ireland 

Veterinary Specialists Ireland is thrilled to announce an opening for a board-certified 

(ACVIM/ECVIM-CA) or residency-trained Small Animal Internal Medicine Clinician. This is an exciting 

opportunity to be part of our expanding team of specialists. 

Our independently-owned, referral-only hospital, located just 30 minutes from Dublin, has been 

serving the island of Ireland since July 2019. We currently have a dynamic team that includes six 

ACVS/ECVS Diplomates, three ECVS residents, one ACVSMR/ECVSMR Diplomate, and two ECVIM-CA 

Diplomates. Additionally, an ACVECC Diplomate will be joining us in January 2025. We also offer 

support services in Cardiology, Nutrition, Ophthalmology, and Integrative Medicine, and 

collaborate closely with specialists at our sister hospital, which opened in Cork in May 2024. 

Due to our growing caseload, we are seeking a qualified professional to join our referral-only 

internal medicine service. The successful candidate will work closely with a dedicated team of 

specialist colleagues, support staff, and referring veterinarians, with the assistance of our 

experienced medicine nursing team. Our hospital is fully equipped with state-of-the-art technology, 

including digital radiography, 64-slice CT, ultrasound, fluoroscopy with vascular capability, flexible 

and rigid endoscopy, 1.5T MRI, and a comprehensive in-house laboratory. 

We are looking for an individual who embodies our commitment to exemplary clinical care and 

exceptional service to our clients and referring veterinarians. In return, we offer a competitive 

compensation and benefits package, along with the unique benefits of working in an 

independently-owned practice 

If you’re interested in learning more about this opportunity, please contact our Director, Laura 

Cuddy, at laura.cuddy@vetspecialists.ie for a confidential discussion. 

Visit our website to discover more about us: www.vetspecialists.ie 

 


